
Hiep Nguyen 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Hiep Nguyen on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, May 13, 2024 8:49 AM 
'Holly Parrish ' 
RE: Docket #20240032 

Good morning Holly Parrish and Steve Parrish, 

CORRESPONDENCE 
5/13/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 02940-2024 

Per your request, you have been added to docket 20240032-SU as interested persons. You will now be issued by email 
any further notices of meetings or hearings, and certain orders pertaining to the docket. I do not want to assume if 
either of the addresses you provided are your mailing address, so for the sake of contact information, the email address 
that you have used to send this email will be used for issuance. 

Thank you, 

Hiep Nguyen 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-6746 

-----Original Message-----
From: Holly Parrish <hollyparrish@me.com> 
Sent: Friday, May 10, 2024 3:20 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket #20240032 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Holly Parrish /Steve Parrish 
We own 2 lots at 
540 N. gulf Blvd. A /B 
Don Pedro Island 
8725 Placida Rd 7-187 
Placida FL 33946 

This is our formal request to be included in docket number #20240032 as interested persons . 
Thank you! 
Steve and Holly Parrish 

Sent from my iPhone 
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